
From: John Miller
To: Butler, Sonja (CI-StPaul)
Cc: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; PED-ZoningCommtteeSecretary@ci.stpaul.mn.us
Subject: Proposal for 695 Grand Avenue
Date: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 1:47:15 PM

I am contacting you in reference to ZF#21-269-061 695 Grand CUP and variances. I 
am opposed to any changes to accommodate this project. Stick with all 
original extant zoning regulations and restrictions. I am a nearby resident 
and believe that this proposal, if approved, would negatively affect my 
surroundings.

John W. Miller, Jr.
706 Lincoln Avenue
Saint Paul, MN 55105
651-227-5410
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